



Dr M T Gareh Head of Middle School

Email: tom.gareh@ellesmere.com

9th October 2017

Dear Parent,

Hopefully by now everyone has begun to settle in to a good working routine and our pupils are enjoying life at Ellesmere College. Year 11 pupils are already looking ahead to preparing for the Careers Fair and also having a taster of academic lessons in the Sixth Form with the 'Spotlight on ...', talks from Heads of Department.

Year 10 have just heard from me about the various academic routes, A-level/IB/BTEC, they can pursue in our Sixth Form and a brochure is now available on our website to answer some FAQs about these courses.

Year 9 have spent time with their tutors looking at the Career profiling software, KUDOS, that we use so that some thought is given to future choices at GCSE and beyond. Ask them about it!

Expeditions for many are already looming and time is flying by. I hope that all is well and that tutors have been able to answer any questions or concerns that you may have had in these very busy first few weeks. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you feel the need.

Yours sincerely,

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com